Heapey and Wheelton Parish Council

 
Advise residents that due to the Health and Safety Issues 


Carols around the Tree
 
At The War Memorial/Clock Tower, Wheelton
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Will not be taking place for the next two years. 
 
The Parish Council want to be able to ensure that everyone is safe and enjoys the event fully and feel that they are currently unable to provide the event appropriately. 

The Parish Council wish everybody a safe Christmas and healthy New Year.   
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